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Heidi Costello

From: Tsujikawa, Kristine <ktsujikawa@kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 7:28 PM
To: ZZGrp, KCSO PCT5
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (March 21, 2024)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
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Chief's Message 
 

 
Chief Park and Captain Meyer are currently out of the office but before they left, 
they wanted to extend their sincere appreciation to Sgt. Charlie Akers for his 
outstanding 27 years of devoted public service with the KCSO. We are excited to 
have Sgt. Akers continue his service as a reserve deputy and in the Marine Unit. 

Congratulations Charlie!  

 

 

Celebrating and honoring Sgt. Charlie Akers on his retirement! 
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Stellar Teamwork 
 

 
A long overdue recognition of great investigation skills and teamwork... Kenmore 
officers responded to an armed robbery at the Chevron Station on Bothell Way. 
They quickly broadcasted a BOLO for the suspects and collected vital evidence 
including security camera footage from the incident. 

KCSO Major Crimes Detective Newbauer sent out an RTI with the photos the 
Kenmore officers obtained. Soon Newbauer was contacted by Seattle Police 
Detective Richards with the identity of the two suspects, one of whom was a 
missing juvenile from Seattle. Richards placed an agency assist call for service and 
the Kenmore officers located the missing juvenile. Because of their outstanding 
attention to detail, both suspects were identified and evidence and merchandise 
were recovered.  

The following day Detective Newbauer received a confession from one of the 
suspects identified by Kenmore officers. Both juveniles are being charged and the 
victim was thankful and pleased with the Kenmore officers work and compassion.  

Original call for service: Officer Matthew Hurst, MPO Michael Yamamoto and 
Shoreline Officer Benjamin Oliver  

Follow-up call for service: Officer Jeffery Helmer and Officer Brian Ezell  

-Thank you Detective Newbauer for submitting this Blue Team.  

 

Reaching Young Shoreline Students  
 

 

Chief Park and Detective Kieland engaging with inquisitive elementary students from the Evergreen School. 
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Captain Lockhart visting with great Echo Lake Elementary students. 
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